
 
 

 

THIRD AVIATION TRAINING ORGANIZATIONS(ATO’s) CONFERENCE OF 2018 

26th September 2018 

 

The Third Aviation Training Organizations (ATOs) Conference of 2018 recently hosted by EDIC Horizon 

International Flight Academy in collaboration with the General Civil Aviation Authority in UAE highlighted 

the challenges that the ATOs face in reducing the safety risk associated with the dramatic changes in the 

aviation industry and flight training. 

The recent one-day conference took place in Al Ain and all ATOs in UAE were invited. During the 

conference the main subjects addressed were the Human Factors related to training and to aviation 

accidents in addition to challenges in flight training and the impact of technology thereof. 

In his closing remarks to the conference, EDIC Horizon CEO Mr Hareb Thani Al Dhaheri noted that a key 

takeaway for all present is the importance of continued collaboration between the ATOs and the Authority 

and between the ATOs themselves to enhance cooperation and exchange information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 


